Duke POoweERr COMPANY

P.O. BOX 33188
CHARLOTTE, N.O, 28242

HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE
VICE FRESIDENT (704) 373-4831
NUCLEAR FRODUCTION

December 11, 1985

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Subject: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket No. 50-414,
Supplemental Letter

November 11, 1985 letter from

Mr. Hal B. Tucker to Mr. Harold R. Denton
Subject Catawba Nuclear Station,

Docket No. 50-414, Collectively entitled:
"Catawba Nuclear Station Physical Security Plan".

Dear Mr. Denton:
Based on discussions between your staff and my staff my letter
referenced above is supplemented with the following information
related to the Catawba Nuclear Station Physical Security Plan for
your information and necessary action.

Catawba Nuclear Station Physical Security Plan
Revision 9 dated October 11, 1985 (transmittal letter dated
October, 1985), Revision 10 dated November 11, 1985 (transmittal
letter dated November, 1985)

"should be"

Revision 9 dated October 11, 1985 (transmittal letter dated October
16, 1985), Revision 10 dated November 11, 1985 (transmittal letter
dated November 11, 1985), Revision 10 additional pages dated
December 16, 1985 (transmittal letter dated December 16, 1985).

Catawba Nuclear Station Secuirty Officer training and Qualification
Plan. Reference to revision 5 dated November 1983 (transmittal
letter dated November or December 1983) should be deleted.

Revision 5 was drafted but was not formally issued. Revision 6
dated September 1, 1985 (transmittal letter dated September, 1985).
"should be" Revision 6 dated September 1, 1985 (transmittal letter
dated September 30, 1985).
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Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated and if there
are 2ny questions or problems concerning this sulject, piease
advise.

Very truly yours,

‘E’—:;;g ,c§f:3ﬁ5£;¢§z:\\\

Hal B. Tucker
JWD:slb

cc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
P. O. Box 2203
Atlanta, Georgia 30301

Mr. P. K. Van Doorn
NRC Resident Inspector/Un.t 2
Catawba Nuclear Station



